
Sent:11.11 To: Planning 
Subject: PtOPOwni RAIPMENT EXTENSION AT 35 SOUTH HILL PARK 2014/1938/P 

Categories: Orange Category 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
I would like to register my objection to the proposed work. South Hill Park has already suffered subsidence 
in various properties and the plethora of  basement extensions has, and will continue to have, an effect on 
neighbouring houses This part of Hampstead with it's hilly contours and clay soil is particularly vulnerable 
to such tunnelling and earth removal. Tanza Road is another neighbouring street that that has suffered. It 

seems to me flying in the face of  common-sense to inflict another wound on this already threatened area. 
Yours faithfully, 
Poh Sim PIowright 

Tuesday 15TH April 2014 


